- we wish to inform you that both our s.t. "BRUNHAM" and

Henriksen & Co., Ltd.,
St. Andrew's Doeck,

5th November, 1960,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
Imndan’ E'C .5.

Dear 8ir,
| In reply to your letter dated 2 5th October, 1960

s.t. "CAMILLA" were sold for breaking up to lMessrs.
Jaques Bakker & Zonen P.V.B.A. Westkade 42, 2Zelzate,

We have cancelled both vessels on the British
register.

Yours falthfully,
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